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Maths:


Number and place value


Counting forwards and backwards across 100.


Understanding tens and units


Length


Measuring and recording lengths and heights


Addition and subtraction


Solving number problems


Shape


Recognising the properties of 2D and 3D shapes


Repeating patterns with shapes


Fractions


Recognising halves as two equal parts and quarters as four equal parts of a shape.


Time


Telling the time to the hour and half past the hour





English:


The story which we are learning for Talk for Writing is ‘The sword and the stone’.


The curriculum areas are: 


Quest stories


Non-chronological report


Phonics:


Every session we will recap the sounds from last year and then we have a sound of the day working through the stages to stage 5. This term we will be starting to focus on split diagraphs. 














Theme:


We will be focusing on ‘Fire and Ice’ and answering three Big Questions. Within the topic we will study The Great Fire of London and The Titanic. We will be investigating the dangers of fire and ice, growing plants and mixing colours through History, Science and Art.
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RE:


In RE we will be learning about Christianity and thinking about Jesus as a friend using the Big Question: Was it always easy for Jesus to show friendship? 














Extra activities:


Reading with your child daily and discussing the book. 


Practice handwriting through the � HYPERLINK "https://www.letterjoin.co.uk/log-in.html" �https://www.letterjoin.co.uk/log-in.html� website. 


Counting across 100 in Maths and looking at addition and subtraction. � HYPERLINK "https://www.topmarks.co.uk/" �https://www.topmarks.co.uk/� has some games. 


On � HYPERLINK "https://www.phonicsplay.co.uk/index.htm" �https://www.phonicsplay.co.uk/index.htm� there are some games which pupils can use to practice their sounds focusing on phase 3, 4 and 5.


Practicing computing on Purple Mash. Logins will be sent out this half term. 











PE:


In PE this half term we will be doing gymnastics and multi-skills. Pupils must be in full kit with no jewellery and hair tied back.





Computing:


We will focusing on grouping and sorting colours and shapes and then moving onto looking at pictograms.





Key dates/ General Information:





P.E is on a Monday and a Friday. 




















